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 Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 4 trip to Go Ape on Tuesday 18th June 2024 
 

We are very pleased to confirm that there will be a school trip for Year 4 on Tuesday 18th 
June 2024 to ‘Go Ape’ at Temple Newsam.  
 

This will be a half day trip, leaving school at 9am and arriving back for around 2:00pm.  
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle with them. If your child is in 
receipt of Free School Meals and you would like school to provide them with a grab-bag 
packed lunch, please email admin@larkshill.patrust.org.uk by Friday 14th June.  
 

Children should wear:   
• Black leggings or tracksuit bottoms (outdoor school PE kit will be fine). 
Shorts or skirts are not allowed.  
• A plain white t-shirt (PE kit t-shirts are fine).  
• School Jumper/Cardigan.  
• Trainers (these must be secure and not fall off).  
• Weather appropriate outer-wear.  
 

There is no payment for this trip, however, parental permission is required for your child 
to attend. Consent given can be given via MCAS by going to Trips then Available and then 
“Year 4 Trip to Go Ape.” Please note that if we do not receive parental permission then 
your child will not be able to attend. Parental consent should be given by no later than 
Friday 14th June.  
 

Please contact the office if you have any questions or are unable to give consent via 
MCAS.  
 

Kind Regards  
 

Admin Team   
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